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Immediate Impact of the Decision

• SCOTUS decision on June 29, 
2023
• Race/ethnicity can no longer be 

used as an element in admissions 
decisions

• Decision required immediate 
changes to the admissions process

• Graduate School response 
• Access to the race/ethnicity 

question removed for all making 
admissions decisions
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Graduate School Initiatives

• Taking part in a broad range of recruitment 
events at HBCUs and HSIs and beyond

• Annual recruiting funds @ $3k/program

• Broader recruiting projects @ $10k (requires a 
$5k match)

• Created a group working across the colleges to 
coordinate DEIB initiatives

• Continue to be involved in funding opportunities 
to promote diversity 

• Partnering with programs, such as NC-AGEP, 
to enhance the experiences of diverse students

• Keeping programs informed of approaches to 
align with the current law



















Final Thoughts

• The need to continue our efforts within the 
confines of the current legal landscape

• Working to refine our admissions approaches to 
be more effective from a holistic perspective

• Developing departmental/program cultures to 
enhance DEIB elements

• Working on developing mentoring skills, 
especially those associated with cross-cultural 
elements



Questions?


